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UPDATES & REMINDERS 

 
AED MACHINE LOCATION  

Brandywine Hall Breezeway 
 

ASSOCIATION OFFICE HOURS 
Monday-Friday 8am-12pm & 1pm-4pm 

To contact the Association office, please call:  
 (239)481-2326 or email 

ccastellano@precedentmgt.com or 
fcourtney@precedentmgt.com 

 RD support: christinec@precedentmgt.com 
 

ASSOCIATION OFFICE CLOSURES & 
HOLIDAY HOURS 

Wednesday, November 23rd – Office Early Closure 
at 12pm 

Thursday, November 24th -Closed in observance of 
Thanksgiving. 

Friday, November 25th -Closed in observance of 
Thanksgiving 

 
BINGO  

Wednesday, November 16th at 7pm 
Bring your own dauber or purchase one for $2. 
September’s Big Winners: 10/05/22; We had some 
new faces tonight at bingo which was great. Each 
regular bingo game paid $40. The Letter X paid $125 
and was won by Brenda Appling. The cover all game 
paid $155 and was won by Barbara Lands.  10/19/22; 
We had 60 people in attendance tonight.  Each 
regular game paid $50. The letter X was won by two 
winners, Brenda Appling and Joan Peer for $65 each. 
The jackpot was $180 and was won by Gloria 
Paul.  I’m still needing a few good people to 
volunteer for taking money or calling Bingo. Please 
call me at 239-728-1371. 

 
BOD MEETING 

Thursday, November 17th at 11:00am 
Subject to change, will be in person and virtual. All 
owners encouraged to attend.  
 

CHAIR VOLLEYBALL 
Wednesday, November 9th & 23rd at 7pm 

Join us in the Brandywine Hall and bring a neighbor! 
If you have any questions, please call Trip Weaver at 
813-240-6460 or Nancy Weaver at 813-380-1500.  

 
TRIVIA ROUNDUP 

Wednesday, November 30th at 7pm 
Play on Monday October 17th ended with just four 
points separating the top four teams. Another 
competitive fun night! Congratulations to team Bocce 
Plus whose 68 points took first place. In second at 67 
points was team Last Chance, well done! Team 
Northern Lights placed third with 66 points. The next 
Trivia game will be held on Wednesday November 
30th. BWH doors open at 6:30 PM play starts 
promptly at 7:00; no late entries, $5.00 per person pay 
at door, BYOB and snacks for your table. Six persons 
per team max; we can help place you on a team. 
Come on out and have some fun!!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

THE BUGLE 
TOO 
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LOOKING AHEAD: 
 

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS  
WINE & CHEESE 

Sunday, December 4th at 5 PM 
Save the date for the Annual Christmas Wine and 
Cheese event in the Brandywine Hall. This is an 
activities committee sponsored event- NO CHARGE 
TO RESIDENTS! Wine and cheese furnished. We 
ask residents to bring a HEAVY appetizer, dessert, or 
your favorite dish to pass. This is a great time to wish 
all your fellow Brandywine resident’s a “Merry 
Christmas.” Bocce will also be having their holiday 
“Silent Auction” at this event. Sign up will be 
Monday, November 28th from 1-3pm in the 
Brandywine Hall. Hope to see you all there, Kay 
Wyatt 239-322-4208. 

 
ANNUAL MEETING 

Tuesday, December 6th at 7 PM 
All Brandywine unit owners are welcome and 
encouraged to attend. Meeting held virtually and in 
person, second notice mailing includes meeting 
agendas and virtual address. Please return your 
Ballot and Proxy as soon as possible. 

 
LUNCH BUNCH BROADWAY PALM 

CHRISTMAS SHOW 
Friday, December 16th at 11:30 AM 

This year’s Lunch Bunch Christmas Event will be 
lunch and a matinee showing of Irving 
Berlin’s White Christmas at the Broadway Palm 
Dinner Theater. The Matinee begins with lunch at 
11:30 AM and the show at 1:00 PM. We have a 
limited number of tickets left at the group rate 
of $60 each. Sign up will be Monday, November 
14th at Brandywine Hall from 1:00 until 3:00 
PM. Please bring cash or check payable to BAC. 
Don’t miss out on this is a popular event! If you have 
questions call Janaan Schlagel 515-401-2346. 
 
2022 GOLF CART, BICYCLE, CAR/ TRUCKS 

AND OTHER PARADE 
Sunday, December 18th, at 6:15 

Golf carts, bicycles, cars, trucks, motorcycles, 
segways, scooters, roller blades, joggers and walkers. 
Please decorate and join in the parade (no such thing 
as too much sparkle or bling!). The more the merrier. 
Line up at 6:00 PM on Hazeltine next to the tennis 
courts. Parade will begin at 6:15. Prizes for four 
categories. If you are not in the parade, please support 

your fellow residents by cheering them on at home in 
your driveway or at the Club House. Parade takes 
approximately 45 minutes, ending at the Club House 
about 7:00 with cookies and beverages for the 
community and prizes for the winning participants. 
(Please call Mike Donlan at 239-433-5217 with any 
questions.) Last year was the best ever! Let’s do it 
one better! 

 
LAMP POST CAPS 

Christmas is coming! Red crocheted lamp post caps 
are available. You may pick one up at Stitchery in the 
Craft Room on Tuesdays between 1:30 and 3:00pm 
or calling Connie Myers at (781)534-1969. The cost 
is $10 per cap. Make checks payable to Brandywine 
Activities (BAC) 
 

MARINE CORP TOYS FOR TOTS 
CAMPAIGN FOR 2022 

Boxes are placed inside Brandywine Hall next to the 
bulletin board at the front door AND in the office 
lobby for drop off. Plan to donate new, unwrapped 
toys again in 2022 to help make Christmas possible 
for every child in Lee County. Thank you for your 
past generosity. Donna Johnson 386-804-0481. 

 
EMPLOYEE CHRISTMAS FUND 

Just a brief reminder, if you intend to contribute to the 
Employee Christmas Fund, please drop off your 
donation at the gate of office by the 8th of December 
to allow your checks to clear the bank. Makes checks 
payable to Mary Meyerhans with Employee 
Christmas Fund in memo space. I would like to 
dispense the funds to the employees by mid-
December. Any questions, please call (860)478-
8782.  
 
 


